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Broome International Airport (BIA) advise that airport operations and schedules are continuing 

as normal.  BIA is working closely with airlines, regulatory bodies, industry, local stakeholders 

and Government in relation to COVID-19, and is monitoring the situation very closely.  

Cleaning and sanitation levels at the airport are being kept to a very high level, and hand 

sanitiser is being provided for all people who visit the airport. The airport is encouraging 

everyone to wash their hands regularly and thoroughly.  

The airport has a good understanding of, and is in regular close contact with, our service 

providers and supply chains to ensure that airport operations are not compromised moving 

forward.  

We would like to assure everyone that the airport is open for business, and taking every 

precaution necessary, as we all navigate our way through these challenging times.  

We will continue to provide regular updates as required. 


